
 

DATE: March 31, 2016  

  

TO: Mike Perdue, Coliseum   

 

FROM: Tiffany Jones, M/WBE Office   

  

DEPARTMENT: Greensboro Coliseum Complex  

 

SUBJECT: Hornet D-League Field House - CMAR  

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Samet/SRS, Inc. Joint Venture Company (“CMAR”) 

to determine compliance with the M/WBE Program Plan. The M/WBE participation goal established by the CMAR 

for the project was 35%. While the recommended total CMAR Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) for the project is 

valued at $5,482,424.00 (includes all CMAR fees, bond & insurance expenses, seat allowances, and project 

contingency), the actual field house construction work and associated activities is valued at $4,015,426.  Provided 

below are the M/WBE commitments Samet/SRS has agreed to meet with the following 1st and 2nd tier certified firms 

on the actual field house construction work and associated activities. In addition to the M/WBE firms shown below, 

we have confirmed that the CMAR also solicited bids from other qualified M/WBE subcontractors to work on the 

project. However before the final GMP was compiled, a few of the firms chose to withdraw their bids due to 

misunderstanding the project plans and specifications and/or underestimating their bid pricing.     

Certification Firm Name County Description of 

Work 

Dollar Value 

WBE 
Masonry 

Management  
Davidson Masonry  $316,000.00 

WBE 

Carolina 

Quality 

Cleaning 

Randolph Final Clean Up $28,700.00 

WBE CMD Interiors  Forsyth Painting Labor $2,697.80 

WBE 

Industrial & 

Commercial 

Insulation  

Guilford HVAC Insulation $12,740.00 

WBE 

Stewart 

Hauling & 

Backhoe Inc. 

Forsyth Hauling $25,740.00 

WBE 

Stay Alert 

Safety 

Services 

Forsyth Traffic Control  $2,070.00 

MBE 
ASJ Wilson 

Construction 
Guilford 

Site 

Concrete/Concrete 

Foundations 

$222,266.00 

MBE 
GP Supply 

Company 
Guilford 

Plumbing 

Supplies 
$55,000.00 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work either 

through change orders or additions; the contractor must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such 

changes or substitutions.   Please give me a call at 336-373-7698 if you have any questions. 

TJ 


